
Heartland Conference Report 

The Heartland fall conference was held at St. Paul in Pomaria on September 10th. A total of 67 attended from 19 

congregational units, with 6 board members and 4 pastors/guests. Misty Cooper from Sistercare shared information 

about domestic violence and how Sistercare provides support and services. A donation of $1,710 was given to 

Sistercare. Diane Lominick gave greetings from the board about 2018 Convention, retreats and available resources. 

Amanda Boatwright spoke about encouraging young women to attend convention. The Spring Fling will be held at 

Mount Tabor, Little Mountain April 22, 2018 and the fall meeting will be at St. Philip’s, Newberry Sept. 9, 2018 at 

3:00pm.  

 



 

  

 

 


